
Aronimink Student Material Pick-Up 
Friday, June 5th  

 

 
 
If you are picking up by car –  

• Please enter the Aronimink driveway from the Marvine Avenue entrance and stay in the car line.  PLEASE 
DO NOT PARK.  To speed up the process and keep everyone safe, please have your child’s name and 
teacher written on a paper and placed on your passenger side window/dash.  

• Your child’s desk belongings will be pre-bagged, labeled, and ready to go.  When you arrive at the first 
cone, an Aronimink representative will locate the sign on your passenger window/dashboard and walkie a 
staff member in the gymnasium who will retrieve the labeled bag.   

• Please remain in the car line and continue to the next cone which will be located outside of the side 
gymnasium entrance by the tot lot. 

• Labeled and bagged materials will be placed on a pick up table.  You will be asked to exit your car and 
retrieve your bag.   

• Please remain in your cars until your materials are ready. 

• Pick-up will be located at a table outside of the gymnasium entrance. 

• Next to the pick-up table, there will also be a bin for returned library books.  Please bring all library 
books or borrowed school materials back and place them in the designated bin.  

• If your child has medication that needs to be picked up, you will be asked to drive to the next cone where 
your child’s medication will be provided by Mrs. Einhorn. 
 

Driving:  
Material Pick-up Table 

 

Driving: First Cone 
Sign – Paper with Student 
name and  teacher name 
on window/dash. 

Foot Traffic: 
Pick-up Table 

 

Walking line forms here 

Medications Pick-Up 



 
If you are picking up on foot –  

• Please arrive at the table located on our playground blacktop (please see the attached map). 

• Please be sure to practice social distancing. 

• Please refrain from parking on the street and walking on the property to the foot traffic line. 

• If your child has medication that needs to be picked up, you will be asked to walk to the medications pick-
up table where your child’s medication will be provided by Mrs. Einhorn. 

To keep this as orderly and efficient as possible, we suggest the following timeframe: 

• 1st Grade 9:45-10:45 
• 2nd Grade 11:00-12:00 
• 3rd Grade 1:00-2:00 
• 4th Grade 2:15-3:15 
• 5th Grade 3:30-4:30 

Please do not feel as though you have to arrive on the hour.  Please come at your oldest child’s 
timeframe.  If you only have one child, come during their timeframe. 

• Please understand that parents/guardians are expected to comply with social distancing 
guidelines, to wear a mask, and to avoid gathering. 

• Parents will only be permitted to retrieve their child’s personal belongings. They will not be 
allowed to retrieve anyone else’s materials. 

• Parents are expected to retrieve their child’s items and to exit the area as soon as possible. 

We are also asking that, where possible, parents/guardians arrive at schools without students so as to 
limit the amount of persons on campus at any given time.  In the case in which arrangements cannot be 
made for this, students are expected to follow social distancing guidelines.  

 


